
 
 

 

ILLINOIS OPEN MEETINGS ACT - PUBLIC NOTICE 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING OF THE MEMBERS OF 

THE STATE HOUSING APPEALS BOARD 
 

 

The scheduled yearly meeting of the State Housing Appeals Board (SHAB) to be held on Monday, 

December 2, 2024, at 10:30 am in the Log Cabin Meeting Room in IHDA’s office space at 111 E. 

Wacker Dr, Suite 1000, Chicago, IL 60601 has been cancelled. 
 

MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE SHAB CAN BE FOUND AT: 

https://www.ilga.gov/commission/jcar/admincode/047/04700395sections.html  
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